
 

 
 
 

Grafton Group plc 
 

Trading Update 
 
 

 
 
Grafton Group plc the builders merchants and DIY group with operations in the UK and 
Ireland, issues this trading update for the year ended 31st December 2008.  
  
The difficult trading conditions reported in our Interim Management Statement on the 
19th November continue across our markets in both the UK and Ireland. Group Turnover 
for the year is expected to be circa €2.67 billion after taking into account the conversion 
effect of the significant sterling weakness experienced in 2008. 
  
Grafton Group is profitable and cash generative. Management continues to deal with the 
challenges presented in the current trading environment. The Group expects that earnings 
before exceptional costs for the full year will be towards the lower end of market 
expectations. 
  
The Group’s announcement of its preliminary results is expected to be on February 27th, 
2009. 
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